
 
From: Ahmad Foroughizadeh < >  
Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 9:12 PM 
To: Licensing <licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Licensing for the new town hall alcohol and entertainment. 
 
I live in  weston pk. just next to the new town hall development, a few feet away. 
 
I raise my strong objection to grant licensing for the extension of drinking hours and the 
entertainment which will shutter the peace of our neighborhood which we have joked so far. 
 
Please respect the environmental integrity of our community. 
 
Thanks 
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